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Notice of the General Meeting 
 
 
A General Body Meeting for NEU Local 005 will be held on December 3, 2019 at 7:00 pm EST 
at NEU Board Room in Iqaluit. 
 
The NEU Iqaluit Head Office is located in Building 165 beside the Arctic Ventures store and 
across from the CBC Building. All Local 005 Members are kindly requested to attend or call-in* 
to this important meeting. 
 

*For the toll free call-in number and access code please email communications@neu.ca or call 
867.979.4209 (in Iqaluit) or 877.243.4424 toll free from elsewhere in Nunavut. If possible, 
please include or have your PSAC Number (located on your NEU Membership Card) handy 
when you contact the NEU for the call-in information.  
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